
Up to $100,000

BURGLARY OF A POST OFFICE

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is looking for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the 
suspect(s) who burglarized the Fordham Post Office located at 465 E 188th St, Bronx, NY 10458.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2025, at approximately 8:40 p.m., Fordham Post Office was burglarized by an 
unknown male wearing a hoodie, pink ski mask, and approximately 5'11" to 6'0" tall. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4496142 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 


